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Technology Distribution 
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Date: Monday, April 27, 2020 
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1. Parents will complete an online survey. Available on KCBLA’s website or parents can click the link below: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdzQ720DXKqUs185Nu7wRZR-Ewx-jHuLHOM1t-NiW_KD9Ec-
w/viewform?usp=sf_link  

2. Parents will be notified of their time for pick up to receive a laptop.  
3. Parents will connect to the online portal Clever, using the steps below. 
4. Scholars will complete weekly expectations. 
5. Teachers will provide feedback.  

 

Steps to Sign-On to Clever  

  

1. Go to Google and type: Clever login 

2. Under “Clever” you will click: Student Login  

3. Towards the top of the screen click: “Not your school”  

4. Type: “Kenneth Clement” then click “Kenneth Clement Boys’ Leadership Academy”  

5. Click the option at the bottom “Log into Clever”  

6. At the prompt type your “username” and “password” (eg. OconKe005 K39656kk)  

7. Locate correct app and select 
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